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9 April 2024 
 
Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
South Africa Rugby & Netball Sport Tour, July 2026 
 
Following on from our very successful parent / carer information evening I am pleased to share with 
you the next stage of our exciting journey. I am inviting all parents / carers to indicate an expression 
of interest towards the South Africa Sports Tour, 2026. Please confirm your expression of interest via 
the MCAS app by going to the ‘Clubs’ section and then ‘South Africa 2026 Expressions of Interest’ by 
Friday 19 April 2024. 
 
At this point, no money is required to be paid; this initial stage will help us have a clearer idea of the 
number of students possibly attending the trip, as this, may or may not, affect the overall cost per 
student and it will also allow us to indicate the numbers of students per Rugby and Netball team.  
 
Finally, as indicated at the meeting, we very much intend to work collectively to obtain funding, 
sponsorship and donations so that the overall price per student is significantly reduced. In addition, 
we welcome volunteers to support the ‘South Africa Fundraising Group’. If you are able to be part of 
the group and attend meetings to discuss ways and ideas of how to fundraise money for the trip, 
please could you email admin@kings.patrust.org.uk 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me at school for further details or information. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

 
Mr C Fawcett  

Associate Senior Leader  

Mr T O’Brien 

Rugby Development Officer  
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